
A-level A/S Results Day 
August 18

th
 2016 

 

 

 On results day the school will be working hard to collate all 
the results and will issue them to individual students in the 
Sixth Form Centre from 8.00 am.  

 

 Ensure that you check on UCAS Track Before coming into 
school so that you have the best possible idea about your 
position 
 

 Ensure that you bring in direct e-mail addresses and 
Telephone/Fax numbers to the Admissions Staff who made 
the offer (or you will become ‘stuck’ on busy general 
receptions on the day) 

 

 Please sign off the spreadsheet to confirm your known 
university, training, employment or other destinations. 
 

 Results can only be issued to students in person, who will be 
asked to sign for them on receipt. You will need to have 
made arrangements with Mr. Cook, our Examinations Officer 
if you would like your results to be released by any other 
method. 
 

 If your A2 results have not gone as well as you would have 
liked, please read and follow the advice provided on Notices 
outside the Sixth Form Centre 
 

 A/S students will appreciate that priority will be given to 
outgoing Year 13 students on Results Day, but staff may be 
available on 19th August up until lunch 
 

 Arrangements for re-marking A2 examinations must be 
completed by lunch on Friday 18th August 
 
 

 
 
 



Congratulations 
and many thanks 
for your many rich 
contributions to 
King’s. Happiness 
and success to you 
all as you embark 
on the next exciting 
stage of your 
journey! 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


